Department of Computer Science and Engineering
National Institute of Technology Calicut
Minutes of the Email DCC on 23" December 2014

The Department Consultative Committee (DCC) considered the request from Ms. Saniya A ¢
(P100040CS), Ph. D (Part-time) student of the Department of CSE, for a break of 4 semesters

in her PhD programme, due to official compulsions and some personal reasons. Ms. Saniya

has completed her residential requirement and successfully completed the course work and
comprehensive viva voce examination.

The request from Ms. Saniya A for a break of 4 semesters in her Ph. D programme from
Monsoon 2014 has been recommended by the research guide and the members of the
Doctoral Committee. Based on these recommendations and considering her official and
personal commitments, the DCC, CSED unanimously resolved to recommend this request
and forward to the Dean (Academic) for further consideration by the BoAC and the Senate.

Members of the DCC
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